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Dear Mrs. Oswaldd

Reference is made to your letter of May 21, 1981 regarding
your son, Lee Earvey Oswald, in the Union of Soviet Socialist
Republics.

There appear- to bave been no recent developmente since the
Department's letter of April 7, 1961. However, you will b in- .
formed when further informstion ism received from the American
Ecbassy at Mogoow,.

Singerely yours,

Danmen F. Stanfield
Aoting Chief
Proteotion snd Representation Division

Mrs. Marguerite Oswald,
1612 Hurley,
 Port Worth, Texas.
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